Yearly Report, June 2020, EVOLVD, OCT substudy

Scientific Progress:
1. Inclusion of patients in Aarhus started 01.09.19. Eight patients have been included,
randomized and examined with OCT.

2. Inclusion of patients started in Oslo May, 2019. In Oslo 19 patients have been included. All
patients have had OCT done.

The inclusion rate is as expected. The number of transplants went down in Oslo during the
COVID19 pandemic. Gothenburg are ready to start up now and will hopefully be able to include
the first patients here in June. They are planning on participation in the OCT substudy.

Financial status:
So far no invoices have been paid, so the total sum of money has not been changed. I will ask
the departments of Oslo and Aarhus to send the invoices as soon as possible.
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